
 
 

NOTICE TO MARINERS   No 6 - 2009 
 
 

Mooring / Berthing of vessels at Newhaven 
 
 
For the safety of all vessels and all persons within Newhaven Harbour limits, 
Commercial, Fishing and Leisure craft each have their designated and 
authorised berthing / mooring sites which they must strictly adhere to. 
 
Under no circumstances will vessels berth/moor, or use the facilities of,  
anywhere else in the Harbour Limits without express permission from the Port 
Authority. 
Vessels will at all times obey any directions given to them by Newhaven Port 
Authority. 
 
Mooring anywhere else in the Harbour, or using any other facilities without 
permission, could endanger lives, be a hazard to navigation, disrupt the 
efficient operation of the Port, and be illegal. 
 
Failure to comply with the above will result in vessels being seized and owners 
/ skippers / masters being prosecuted. 
 
 
Mariners encountering any problems or requiring further information should  
contact Newhaven Radio on VHF channel 12 or telephone 01273 612926. 
 
 
D C Collins-Williams 
 
Capt.Dave Collins-Williams 
Harbour Master 
Newhaven Port                                                                               Issued: 8th June 2009 


